
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chocolate Bingo 

 

 

Friday 14th February 2025 

Dear Parents,  

Last year, many of you attended our first ever Chocolate Bingo event which was such a success, 
raising nearly £1000 for our schools and it was enjoyed by family members of all ages! We are 
very excited to announce its return this year! 

Get ready for a fun-filled afternoon or evening with games, competitions and, of course, rounds of 
bingo, with many prizes to be won, all centred around the seasonal treat – chocolate! 

Date: Tuesday 1st April 2025 

Venue: Westfields Junior School 

This is an event for the whole family to enjoy (children will need to be accompanied by an 
adult) and so to accommodate everyone’s schedules and because we would love as many of you 
to attend, we are hosting two sessions. 

Session 1: 3.45pm – 5.15pm (Doors open at 3.30pm) 

Session 2: 6.00pm – 7.30pm (Doors open at 5.45pm) 

Refreshments will be available for purchase during the event, including soft drinks, hot beverages, 
crisps and an array of sweet treats. Please note that payment for refreshments (and the games 
and competitions) will be cash only. Furthermore, if you or any member of your family have 
dietary requirements, please inform your child’s school office to ensure you are catered for.  

Tickets for this event will go on sale on Monday 24th February. Offering incredible value for an 
afternoon or evening of fun and excitement, each ticket is priced at £3.50 – this will include a bingo 
card and every child who attends will take home an Easter egg! During Monday 24th February, you 
will receive a link with further information so you can book and purchase your tickets. 

If you are able to attend, please book your tickets early as last year was a sell-out event and we 
anticipate high demand again! 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind regards,  

PAWS and WISPA 


